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Next Meeting 
 

TUESDAY,  October 9th,  2012 
 

The Lantana, Randolph, MA 
 

MAIN PROGRAM 
 

Challenges of Designing & Sizing 

Rainwater Harvesting Systems 

 
Presented By:  

Mr. Eddie Van Giesen of  

BREA/Watts Rainwater Technologies 

 
PROGRAM SCHEDULE 

 

Plumbing 101 / Social Hour   5:00 – 6:00 

Dinner      6:00 – 6:45 

Chapter Business    6:45 – 7:00 

Speaker / Technical Session  7:00 – 8:30 

 
MENU 

 

Garden Salad, French Double Cut Pork Chop 

Chocolate Layer Cake 

 

MEETING RESERVATIONS 
 

$30.00 Reservation 

$40.00 W/O Reservation 

Retired & Currently Unemployed Members are Free 
 

Please reserve by Friday, October 5th, 2012 

Contact Cathy @ W.P. Haney,  

(508) 238 – 2030 
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                President’s Report 
 

 I am happy to report that we are off to a great start despite a little 

stumble out of the starting gate!  The stumble that I am referring to is the deliv-

ery of the September Chapter Newsletter.  I need to thank all of you that re-

sponded directly to me in regards to this issue. 

 The September meeting was well attended.  The presentation by Rand Ackryod of the 

Plumbing and Drainage Institute was very interesting and informative.  Many people in attend-

ance, including Affiliates, commented in a very positive manner about how interesting and de-

tailed the presentation was.  Rand had stressed many times during the presentation of the 

resources that are available for free online at the Plumbing & Drainage Institute’s website.  

Please take a moment to investigate on your own:  www.pdionline.com 

 I am pleased to announce that the Boston Chapter has received the ASPE Chapter 

Award of Merit for the proceeding year of 2011-2012.  The award was presented at the Region 

1 President’s meeting this past June.  VP Technical Kevin Lally was in attendance to receive 

this award.  The work of the Boston Chapter creating a Student Chapter was also recognized.  

Our Education Chairman Rick Neth and the Boston Chapter have received the 2012 Director’s 

Award - Region1. This award was in recognition “For outstanding performance by an ASPE 

Chapter in the support and growth of the Society by creating ASPE’s first Student Chapter at 

Wentworth Institute of Technology”.  Please help to congratulate Rick Neth for this very deserv-

ing recognition by ASPE. 
 

Upcoming Chapter Meetings 
 

 Our October Meeting will be held, as always, on the 2nd Tuesday of the month.  The 

date is Tuesday the 9th and the location is The Lantana, in Randolph MA.  The Social Hour is 

from 5 to 6pm, dinner from 6 to 6:45pm, and the technical presentation from 7 to 8pm.  Our 

main topic will be on Rainwater Harvest Systems.  The Plumbing 101 will also be on water qual-

ity standards. 

 The November Chapter meeting will be held at the Chateau Restaurant in Andover, 

MA.  The date of this meeting is November 13th.  We have a couple of reasons why we chose 

this location.  One is that for many years members have been asking for alternate locations 

and second, of course, is the convenience for chapter members who live and work north of the 

City of Boston.  The Chateau is located just off Interstate Route 95.    

 The December Chapter Meeting will be held at the Lantana.  We have booked Decem-

ber 11th.  This will be our annual joint meeting with the ASHRAE.  We will publish more details 

as we get closer to the meeting dates.  We really would like to have a great turnout for all these 

meetings - please consider attending! 

 

Golf Tournament 
 

 I am pleased to report that we had 100 golfers register and 20 hole sponsors for our 

21st Annual Golf outing. This is one of the largest turnouts in years! As advertised we will put 

the proceeds toward our Education Fund.  The proceeds from last year’s tournament went to 

fund the Wentworth Student Chapter, specifically the lecture presentations. 

 On behalf of the Board of Directors I would like to thank our Affiliate Liaison, Jeff 

Gooding for his hard work in coordinating and executing the tournament.  There was positive 

feedback from many people in attendance.  Based on this it is our intention to continue this 

tradition next year.  Jeff was assisted by many members during the day of the tournament.  But 

of note are Susan Killelea of David Gooding Associates, Sue Briggs, CPD of TMP, Jim Polando 

PE CPD, Matt Saunders of Vanderweil, John Callahan, CPD of J.H. Pokorny, Patrick McAuliffe of 

Emerson Swan.  

 We are very grateful to the generous donation by the many manufacturer’s repre-

sentative and sales associates within our community.   The PHCC of Great Boston led the way 

by sponsoring the breakfast sign in.  Thank you again for supporting our chapter!  Here is a list 

of the companies and organization that sponsored this year’s event: 

 PHCC of Greater Boston   J.H. Pokorny Assoc. LLC 

 Symmons Industries   Emerson Swan 

 Kirschner Associates/Patterson-Kelley Gourley 

 Watts Water Technologies   Victaulic Co. 

 Clear Water Consulting, Inc.   Gustavo Preston Company 

 Beacon Medaes/Quantum Engineering Sweeney Rogers Geraghty 

 Tower Hill Sales Associates   Georg Fischer Piping Systems 

 David Gooding, Inc.   K Ross Co. 

 Specification Sales   Air Energy, Inc. 

 KITZ Corporation    Anvil GRUVLOK 
 

 In closing I would like to remind everyone that our organization is only as strong as its 

membership. Please consider attending an upcoming chapter event. 

 

Sincerely, Rich Dean, CPD, President, Boston Chapter ASPE 

 

    President 

    Rich Dean, CPD 

    R. G. Vanderweil 

    Tel:  (617) - 956 - 4743 

    Fax:  (617) - 423 - 7401 

    e-mail:  RDean@Vanderweil.com 
 

    V. P. Technical 

Kevin Lally, CPD 

     Tel:  (603) - 505 - 4503 

     Fax:  (603) -  -  

     e-mail:  kwl@eldaar-craftdesign.com 
     
    V. P. Legislative 

     Manuel B. Garcia, PE, CPD 

     Tel:  (508) - 728 - 5652 

     Fax:  (774) - 202 - 7677 

     e-mail:  mgarcia43@comcast.net 
 

    Deputy V.P. Legislative 

    Laurence D. Johnston, CPD 

    Syska Hennessy Group, Inc 

    Tel:  (617) - 682 - 4758 

    Fax:  (617) - 577 - 9191 

    e-mail:  ljohnston@syska.com 
 

     V. P. Membership 

    John Callahan 

    J. H. Pokorny Associates 

    Tel:  (781) - 762 - 2661 

    Fax:  (781) - 762 - 5949 

    e-mail:  johnc@jhpokorny.net 
 

    Treasurer 

    Richard Pokorny 

    J. H. Pokorny Associates 

    Tel:  (781) - 762 - 2661 

    Fax:  (781) - 762 - 5949 

    e-mail:  richp@jhpokorny.net 
 

    Administrative Secretary 

    Paul Galvin 

    GF Piping Systems 

    Tel:  (741) - 788 - 7042 

    Fax:  (508) - 362 - 3544 

    e-mail:paul.galvin@georgfischer.com 
 

    Corresponding Secretary 

    Patrick J. Haney 

    W. P. Haney Company 

    Tel:  (508) - 238 - 2030 

    Fax:  (508) - 238 - 8353 

    e-mail:  phaney656@aol.com 
 

    ASPENEWS Editor 

    Dawn Pokorny 

    Tel:  (508) - 520 - 0133 

    Fax:  (781) - 762 - 5949 

    e-mail:  dawnp@jhpokorny.net 
 

    Education Chairman 

    Fredrick (Rick) Neth, CPD 

Parsons Brinkerhoff 

Tel: (617) - 426 - 7330  X4809 

Email: nethf@pbworld.com 
 

    Affiliate Liaison 

    Jeff Gooding 

David Gooding 

    Tel:  (401) - 639 - 4429 

    Fax:  (508) - 894 - 2001 

    email:  jgooding@goodingd.com 

 

 

    Board of Governors 

    Chairman - Al Marzullo PE, CPD 
 

    Members 

    Joseph A. Vela, Sr., CPD 

    William F. Hughes, CPD 

http://www.pdionline.com
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Technical Report 
 

 

October ASPE Boston Chapter Meeting 
Rainwater Harvesting Systems Design 

 
 You are cordially invited to join us for our October 2012 ASPE Meeting at Lantana in Randolph MA on Tuesday, October 9, 
2012.  This month’s technical meeting will be on the challenges of designing and sizing of Rainwater Harvesting Systems.  Our tech-
nical session will be presented by Eddie Van Giesen of BRAE/Watts Rainwater Technologies. 
 Roof-collected rainwater can contribute significantly to meeting non-potable water challenges nationwide.  The rain that falls 
on the roof surfaces throughout the United States produces vast quantities of water that can be easily used for both indoor and out-
door non-potable uses. In addition to providing a source of water for these non-potable uses, the benefits of capturing rainwater be-
fore it becomes runoff are numerous and potent.   
Although the practice of rainwater harvesting is ancient, the modern application of it is relatively new.  Institutional obstacles at the 
state and local levels still remain but are being eased in a number of different jurisdictions nationwide as demand for rainwater har-
vesting grows. The challenge in the engineering community is to design the appropriate technology while ensuring code compliance 
while not reinventing the wheel.  
The why’s of rainwater harvesting are generally evident, but the how’s are often less obvious. This presentation will cover an over-
view of what the concept entails and then provide a more detailed discussion of the challenges associated with the practice through 
commercial case studies of installations in several different locations in the United States.  
Eddie Van Giesen brings a lifelong respect for conservation and a successful business track record to his position as Public Policy 
Coordinator for BRAE/WATTS Rainwater Technologies.  Eddie has extensive field experience in the rainwater harvesting industry 
since 2007, encompassing design, installation, consultation and training. Clients include the University of Georgia, Athens-Clarke 
County Government in Georgia, GA Dept. of Community Affairs, Grand Bay Coastal Reserve, Tuskegee University, the USDA, and 

the Alabama MRVRC&D Council among others. 
He is active in state and national level committees and stakeholder groups related to rainwater harvesting, including the ICC, IAPMO, 
California Building Standards Commission and ARCSA/ASPE 63 Standard Committee. Eddie was the principal author of the Georgia 
Rainwater Harvesting Guidelines Manual published by the Georgia Department of Community Affairs, in 2009. He is also one of the 
approved ARCSA trainers. 
Recently, Eddie along with writer Celeste Allen-Novak were the winners of the best Continuing Education Course  (Rainwater Har-

vesting) from Architectural Record, in 2012. 

By Kevin W. Lally CPD, V.P. Technical, Boston Chapter ASPE 

 

The Fire Pump Testing Company 
 

Evaluation, Testing and Certification of Fire Suppression Systems 

Fire Pump Testing, Standpipe Testing and Building Commissioning 

Hydrant Flow Testing and Water Supply Analysis 
Residential and Commercial System Installation and Service 

Fire Protection Design and Engineering - System Hydraulic Analysis 

 
                                                   Tel: (617) 971-0700 

                                                        Fax: (617) 524-7171 

Cell: (617) 592-4236 
11 Varney Street                     http: //www.thefirepumptestingcompany.com 

Boston, MA 02130-4109       Email: tom@thefirepumptestingcompany.com 

Thomas Duross CPD         Member: ASPE, NFPA, AFSA, FCCCHR, BBB 
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           Membership News 
 

 

 

     New Members 

 

 

 The Boston Chapter is pleased to welcome the following three new members of the Boston Chapter: 

 

 Kevin Flaherty  Bradford White Corp  Ambler, PA  Affiliate Member 

 Tatyana Nechayeva Arup    Cambridge, MA Full Member 

 Miguel T. Pedro   SMRT, Inc.   Andover, MA Full Member 

  

 

 

Assistant VP Membership 

 

 

 In an effort to get younger member representation on the Chapter I would like a enlist couple of younger members to assist me as 

an unofficial Assistant VP Membership.  I have a few potential candidates in mind but before I ask them I thought I would send out this re-

quest for volunteers to our entire chapter.  

 

 The time commitment would be minimal each month, basically no more than a couple of hours or so.  You would be asked to assist 

with maintaining and updating the chapter mailing list, as well as offer your opinions during the monthly Board meetings held typically the 

first Monday evening of the month from 6-8 pm That's all there is to it. Transportation can be provided if needed.  Who is willing to help me 

out?  No heavy lifting and no long term commitment.  Email me at johnc@jhpokorny.net if you would like to discuss it in greater detail.  

 

 

 
Membership Renewal Request 

 

 

 New Membership renewal applications have been sent to the fifty-some individuals on our Newsletter mailing list who have allowed 

their membership to lapse with the last year.  If you received one of the letters please know this is a friendly reminder to return the complet-

ed form soon.  If you haven't rejoined before the end of the month you will be deleted from our chapter mailing list when the new member-

ship roster comes from Society. 

 

 What that means is you will no longer receive the monthly newsletter, and not be privy to what is happening on the chapter.  

Please return the application soon.  If you can't find the application you can always renew your membership online at www.ASPE.org.  It is 

quicker, easier, and you'll save a stamp. What a bargain.  

 

 

 

By John Callahan, CPD,  V.P. Memb., Boston Chapter ASPE 

 

mailto:johnc@jhpokorny.net
http://www.ASPE.org
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FREE DINNER  

AT NEXT  

ASPE MEETING 
 

 
Be one of the first two people  

to email the  

answer to the following question to: 

richp@jhpokorny.net  

 

 

 

And get a FREE DINNER at the  

October Monthly Meeting 

 

 

 

1. Where will the December Monthly  

meeting be held? 

KIRSCHNER ASSOCIATES, INC. 
8 Abbey Lane, PO Box 312 

Middleboro, MA 02346-0312 

Tel: 800-752-1588 Fax: 508-947-0850 

www.kirschnerassociates.com 

 

PATTERSON-KELLEY 

AMERIDEX PHX  WENDLAND TANK 

RITE BOILERS NATCO HEATERS 

SECURITY CHIMNEYS 

 

Proud to Represent: 
 

Sloan Valve Co.  
Halsey Taylor Co. 
Leonard Valve Co. 
WaterSaver  
Guardian  
Georg Fischer 
Just 
Acorn 
Elmdor  
Chronomite 

 

 
 

J. H. Pokorny Associates LLC  

 

 

www.jhpokorny.net 
getinfo@jhpokorny.net   

 

1502 Providence Highway 

Norwood, MA  02062 
Tel (781) 762 - 2661    Fax (781) 762 - 5949 

mailto:getinfo@jhpokorny.net


 www.aspebostonchapter.org    6             www.aspe.com 

Above: Oak wine barrels are stacked inside the wine aging 

room at the at the Boston Winery where the Boston Chap-

ter held their September Monthly Meeting. 

Pictures from the May Monthly Meeting 

Below: Attendees of the May Monthly Meet-

ing tour the Winery.  The Chapter will again 

be scheduling several off-site meetings this 

year. 
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Air Energy 3 Halsey Taylor 8 Victaulic 4 

Emerson Swan 8 J. H. Pokorny Associates 5 Walter F. Morris Company 5 

Environmental Air Specialties 5 K Ross Co. 7 W.P. Haney / Watts 3 

Environmental Air Specialties 5 Kirschner Associates, Inc. 5   
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Fire Pump Testing Company 3 Practical Applications 5   

Gourley 4 Sloan Valve Company 6   
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Newsletter  

Advertising 
 
 

NEW ADVERTISING YEAR   

STARTING OCTOBER 2012 

 

WE OFFER BUSINESS CARD  

SIZE ADVERTISEMENT 

 
The exact size is 3½” Wide X 2” High. 

The cost for the advertisement is $650/yr. 

Ads will not be pro-rated. 

 

We only need new electronic files 

 on new or changing ads. 

If this is an exact repeat of last years ad  

do not send a new file. 

 
 

Acceptable file extensions formats are:  

“doc“ or  “pub” or “jpg”.  

Please do not have artwork scanned,  

as it compromises the quality of your ad.   

There will be an additional $75.00 set up fee  

each time there is an ad change during the year. 
 

ADS are to be the size of a business card –  

but do not need to be just a business card  

they may or may not include  

a persons name and can include line information,  

as long as the size and orientation is,  

as stated, 3 ½” wide X 2” high. 
 
 

 
 

For an Ad Request Form & Payment Information  

contact Dawn Pokorny at 508-520-0133 

or dawnp@jhpokorny.net 
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9th 
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Next 

Event Send to: 

FIRST CLASS MAIL 

TM 
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